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2 3 APR 1985

James H. leedr, Esquire 
1231 Fourth Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20024

Dear Mr. Leeart

This is our final response to your Freedom of Information 
Act request for records concerning the Southern Christian 
Leadership Conference. We searched for all records in 
existence as of and through 3 August 1981.

Enclosed, Tab A, are segregable portions of documents numbered 
1 through 9. Deletions were made under exemption (b)(3) in all 
cases. Exemption (b)(6) also applies to document 1, and exemption 
(b)(1) applies to documenta 2 and 3* The Federal Bureau of 
Investigation has deleted portions of document 1 under exemption 
(b)(7)(D). We also located two documents, memoranda dated 
19 and 21 November 1971* They are currently and properly classified. 
Sanitisation is not feasible, and they must be withheld in their 
entirety under exemptions (b)(1) and (b)(3). The CIA officials 
responsible for these determinations are Louis J. Dube, Information 
Review Officer, Directorate of Operations, and Fobert J. Leonard, 
Information Review Officer, Office of Security. An explanation of 
the exemptions is enclosed at Tab B.

You have the right to appeal the above decisions by addressing 
your appeal to the CIA Information Review Committee, in my care. 
Should you decide to do this, please explain the basis of your 
appeal.

During our searches we located United States Government material 
that was not originated by the CIA. This material appears to be 
relevant to your request and has been referred to its originating 
agency for review and direct response to you. We are also enclosing 
copies of open source material located during our searches.

Search fees incurred in processing your request were #13. 
Copying costs, @10 cents per page are $3. You may send your check 
to me In the amount of $16, mace payable to the Treasurer of the 
United States. Please refer to our reference number F81-0449 to 
ensure credit to your account.

We apologize for the length of time it has taken us to complete 
the processing of your request, but we have been inundated by a 
large number of requests over the past several years. Under the



circumstances, we have done our best to be fair to all of our 
requesters. Thus, we established some years ago the policy of 
first-received, first-answered. Thank you for your patience and 
consideration while we were processing your request.

Sincerely,

Ft

John B. Wright 
Information and Privacy Coordinator
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